
 

 

2014 FIA FORMULA 3 EUROPEAN CHAMPIONSHIP 
 

Clarification Note N°4 – to all FIA F3 European Championship Competitors 
 
 
 
 

Geneva, 01 April 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Competitors, 
 
 
Please find bellow a clarification regarding Article 22.6 of the Sporting Regulations (Track Testing) 
 
“No more than two sets of new dry-weather tyres and one set of new wet-weather tyres, provided on site 
by the designated tyre supplier, may be used by each car during each day of official track testing. In 
addition to the above, tyres registered at previous Events or official test days may also be used.” 
  
As an option : For the OFFICIAL TEST DAYS ONLY it will be permitted to re-register new wet tyres 
purchased from the designated tyre supplier in 2013 in replacement of the on-site allocated tyres for 
testing. No more than 1 new set of wet weather tyres is permitted for each day of testing. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Frédéric BERTRAND  
Head of the Single-Seater Department 
 
 
E-mail: fbertrand@fia.com / fespinos@fia.com / mmathys@fia.com  
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